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The Study that Caught Dr. Bonnie Henry’s Attention

Provincial Health Officer, Dr. Bonnie Henry, recently cited a reassuring study out of the 
Netherlands that explains that the virus is mainly spread between adults, with the spread of 
COVID-19 among children or from children to adults being less common.

“For young children in particular, they don’t seem to be as affected by it. They don’t seem 
to have as severe illnesses, and they don’t seem to pass it on to adults as effectively,” said 
Dr. Henry.

To read the full report by the Dutch National Institute for Public Health and the Environment  
please see here.

SOURCE: Ministry of Education email sent to stakeholder groups.

https://www.rivm.nl/en/novel-coronavirus-covid-19/children-and-covid-19

